
 
 

SAFEGUARDING OF CHILDREN, YOUTH & ADULTS 

IN NEED OF CARE & SUPPORT  
 
As Christians we are charged to love and care for each other.  This is particularly 

true where the most vulnerable members of our community are concerned.  We 

believe that being part of the Christian family of the church places responsibilities 

on all who attend City Life Church, to ensure that the environment is safe for 

everyone.  We have a safeguarding policy available, which covers all church 

activities, the full policy is on our website and paper copies are available through 

the Church Office.  

 

Contacts:  

 

Overall Designated People: 

  

Jodeigh Phelps 01209 822 698 

Mark Fenlon     01872 223 189  

 

Administrator: Sally Berriman   

 

 
 


